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Dear Los Angeles City Council,

I am staying, or have stayed, in Los Angeles through the use of a vacation rental during the following dates
■ lets' to yx c 3-7 ,

I am personally concerned that you would be trying So ban this industry rather than to place fair regulations upon it. 
Because of my rental I was able to (check all that apply):

□ Travel for business at a fair cost 

■Qf Travel for vacation at a fair cost

U Able to visit family I would normally not be able to visit

□ Attend a city function i wouldn’t have normally been able to attend

□ Have more money to spend during my travels

□ Visit Los Angeles for possible re-location

I did also book my rental with a company that has collected Transient Occupancy Tax and has remitted it to you. I feel 

i am a responsible guest and that I was well informed of my property rules upon my arrival. I was met at the door, I 

v/as asked to sign a rental agreement with all property rules, and I was notified of my rentals manager contact 

information (which was located in the building I am renting).

I do hope you will pass fair regulations for short-term rentals in this grand city. 

Traveler Name Printed:_____ * 1 ( [ ct w'V ^ _________

Traveler Name Signed: ./* ' ( t'V ^---------- -----------------------

Date Signed / : I ' ' ' '

________________________Additional Notes or Comments for City Council _


